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27th October 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers

In 2024 we will be starting a Sports Class in Year 7 & 8. This is an integrated programme where
students will still be learning Reading, Writing and Mathematics through the lens of sports, health
and physical education.

Our objective is to provide students with a passion in these areas, a motivating and engaging
learning style that will have them excited about their academic learning.

Students will still follow the New Zealand Curriculum, its objectives and learning outcomes, and
will be taught across all curriculum areas. However, students in the Sports Class can expect to
have the context of their learning based on sports, health, fitness, and / or physical education
where appropriate.

We have given students an application form (one attached to this letter) and have asked for
these to be returned no later than Tuesday 31st October 8:30am to the admin block or send to
admin@cgschool.ac.nz .

Nga Mihi,

Raj Dullabh
Tumuaki - Principal
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Conifer Grove School Year 7 & 8 2024 Sports Class
Closing date 31st October 2023 8:30am

Please complete the following application form if you wish for you son/daughter to be
considered for our 2024 Sports Class and please send it to admin@cgschool.ac.nz or hand deliver
to the administration office by the 31st of October

i /we would like our child

to be considered for the 2024 Year 7 & 8 Sports class

Please list sports that your child has represented Conifer Grove in:
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